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MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

As we gather together with friends and 

family, break bread, or serve others, let's 

connect to the hope and true spirit that this 
day brings.  

 

At CARP, we empower students to become 

global citizens - people that care about the 
world. Especially today, we look at one of our 

role models of a global citizen: Jesus. 

 
Take a moment today to apply one of the 

many principles Jesus lived by to create 

peace in a world that needs love, hope, and 
revival.  

 

We wish you a safe and joyous holiday. Stay 
tuned for our last newsletter of 2018! 

 

  



 

 

 

CARP Grand Rapids had a potluck at CARP Advisor, 
Dr. Barton,'s house.  

Local Chapters  
 
Most chapters just finished their 

semesters with a grueling finals 

season. 

 
To celebrate the end of a successful 

semester, end-of-year gratitude 

parties for their members, their 
family members, and their local 

communities. 

 
Read about Bay Area's Gratitude 

Party here. 
 

 

Winter Break Retreats 

 

While the semester may have 
finished, local CARP regions are 

offering opportunities to stay 

connected and learn more about 
CARP's Principles. 

 

Contact jennifer@ carplife,org for 
more info. 
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